Minutes of the Regular Meeting, November 6, 2019     

 Minutes of the Meeting of the Library Board of Trustees 
 November 6, 2019 - 7:30PM

Brookline, NH

Present:        Ed Cook 

Shannon Guay
 Karen Jew         Kim Rogers     

                     Pat Leonard, Director        

Absent:         David Partridge

The meeting was called to order by Ed at 7:35PM.
Review of draft meeting minutes. 

Ed motioned to accept the October regular meeting minutes with the following change: full name written from “Mel” to “Melanie” – first line under Public Input section. Kim seconded. Voted unanimously. 
Ed motioned to accept the October non-public meeting minutes as written. Kim seconded. Voted unanimously.

Ed motioned to accept the September regular meeting minutes with the following changes: 

Public Input Section: change “cross” to “crossed” in both 6th and 7th 
paragraphs, change “the in” to “when” in 9th paragraph. 

Director’s Report Section: add “She” before is in 2nd paragraph. 

New Business Section: change “parade in the float” to “float in the 
parade” in 6th paragraph. 
Shannon seconded. Vote passed, one abstention. 

Administrative
Treasurer’s report:

Full report to be delivered at the December meeting, on schedule at this point in the year.
Director’s report: (attached)
Ed motioned for to Pat research and purchase a wireless printer up to $150 for staff and patron use and convenience. Shannon seconded. Voted unanimously.
New Business
Public Input: (none)
Space Planning Update: Pat provided a list of the top requests from the staff for changes to the library space. 
(TASK) Karen will email the attorney the list of proposed changes for the bequest to be disbursed.
Library Manuals/Policies Review Schedule:
(TASK) Pat will bring full Operations Manual to the December meeting for a 

focus on finalizing the document. 
(TASK) – Begin preparations for the annual report draft.
At 8:50 Ed motioned to adjourn the meeting. Shannon seconded. Voted unanimously.
The next regular meeting of the Board will be on December 4th at 7:30PM.

Submitted,

Karen Jew, Secretary

